
Generator refilled at ISFS base trailer
Clayton and I refilled the ISFS base trailer generator on Sunday the 13th at approximately 4pm. The lower tank was approximately 60% full, so it could 
have been pushed to Monday, but it was good training and orientation for Clayton. The new refill by date is now Wednesday at the earliest, but Thursday 
would be a good bet.
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